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Sir, I object to our prisons being privatised. It seems ironic that we are doing the opposite to what 
a lot of countries around the world are doing. We should be nationalising Junee instead and we 
should be ensuring that future State governments keep our gaols public. We have a few issues 
to work out but I feel that privatisation will worsen our situation. Give us a chance to work out our 
problems. We are dedicated, hard-working professionals and are proud public servants. 


